
Horsham Water & Sewer Authority ᛫ 617 Horsham Road ᛫ Horsham, PA 19044 

www.horshamwater-sewer.com ᛫ Phone: 215-672-8011 ᛫ Fax: 215-672-8065 
 

 
 

        October 28, 2019 

 

 

Re: Horsham Water & Sewer Authority 

 Area A Flow Transfer Project 

 County Line Road Area Infrastructure Improvements 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

This is a follow up to our letter of September 19, 2019.  A tentative schedule for the water and sewer construction 

projects in your area has been established. The tentative schedule calls for mobilization in early December 2019 in 

the area of Keith Valley Road, working towards County Line Road.  A second project will begin in early January 

2020 from Springbrook Lane to Maple Avenue to Sherwood Lane to Latchstring Lane at County Line Road.  Work 

on County Line Road will occur overnight.  The schedule for the overnight work on County Line Road has not yet 

been established but will be put on our website as soon as it becomes available.  Please refer to our website under 

Area A Flow Transfer and/or County Line Road Area Infrastructure Improvements for additional information 

regarding the project schedules.  

 

Please note, this will be the last direct mail correspondence regarding this project.  All future updates will be 

provided via our website and Facebook page. If you have not signed up for web updates, please do so at 

https://www.horshamwater-sewer.com/customer-updates or join our Horsham Water and Sewer Authority Facebook 

page.   

 

Should you have any questions about the project, please feel free to contact our office. 

 

        Very truly yours, 

 

 

         

Tina M. O’Rourke 

        Business Manager 

 

 

TMO 

cc: Board Members 

 Theresa Funk, P.E. 

 William T. Gildea-Walker, Horsham Township Manager 

 Ian Hammer, Director of Public Works 

 Dennis Haggerty, Horsham Township Director of Administration 

 Michael D. Shinton, Director of Codes & Community Planning 

 Horsham Police Department 

 Robert Reichert, Business Manager, Hatboro-Horsham School District 

All ccs via email, copies of each individual letter will not be provided 
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